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MEDIA RELEASE

Diversity of witnesses for end of life choices hearing

A broad spectrum of views will be canvassed at the next public hearing on end of life choices to be held on
Wednesday 18 November.

Witnesses appearing will be the Health Services Commissioner, the Law Institute of Victoria, the Catholic
Archdiocese of Melbourne, Ambulance Victoria, the Office of the Public Advocate, the Australian Nursing and

Midwifery Federation, and Right to Life Australia.

The Victorian Parliament’s Legal and Social Issues Committee will also hear from Jason (Jay) Franklin and
broadcaster and journalist Andrew Denton.

The public hearing will be from 9:15 am to 4:30 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament
House, Melbourne.

Public and media are welcome to attend.

For the hearing schedule and more information on the inquiry, including submissions, videos and transcripts of
earlier hearings, go to the Committee’s website.
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